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March 25, 2024   
 
The Board of Education of the Orangeville Community Unit School District #203 is requesting 
bids for gasoline and diesel fuel as needed for the 2024-2025 school year. If the successful 
bidder needs to deliver to the bus garage in Orangeville as needed, said bidder must supply 
above ground storage tanks at our bus garage site.  Bids will be taken if fuel is accessible within 
reasonable distance of the school district and is able to have 24 hour accessibility. 
 
Bids must include the following information: 
 
Price/gallon of unleaded gasoline--          $___________ 
 The District operates 2 vans. 
 The District operates 2 cars. 
 The District operates 1 bus. 
 
Price/gallon of diesel fuel, to include the necessary additives for cold weather usage, as 
appropriate for northern Illinois weather conditions--     

• #2 Diesel    $___________ 
• #1 Clear Diesel   $___________ 

 The District operates 3 diesel-powered buses. 
• Please note if your bid price will fluctuate with the market price of fuel, if it will 

remain steady if the market stays within a range, or if the price is firm for the term 
of the bid.   

 
Price to include an accessible site close to the school.  The site can be a service site or the site 
owned and operated by the dealer as a bulk plant.  Tanks are to be in compliance with all Illinois 
Fire Marshall and Illinois E.P.A. regulations.  
 
Orangeville CUSD #203 is a tax exempt organization.   
 
Bids are due by noon on April 30, 2024 in the office of the Superintendent at the Orangeville 
High School. The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 
Important: all bidders submitting a bid will be required to provide a dated certification 
stating that you have not been debarred. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Julie Katzenberger, Superintendent 
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